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Fall Festival Cake Walk:  Help make the cake walk a success!  Sign up in your 
Sunday School class, online, or at the Information Center to donate baked 
goods (homemade or store bought). Drop off donations at church beginning 
Wednesday, October 18 through Saturday, October 21 at 1 PM. 

Newcomer’s Lunch: All who have visited or are new to our church in the last 
year are invited to our Newcomer’s Lunch on October 29. Join us after worship 
at 12 noon in the gym. Meet our ministers, learn more about getting plugged 
in at First Baptist Roswell, and ask questions! Visit the Events page on our 
website to RSVP for the complimentary lunch. 

Youth Open Forum Event:  Our youth today struggle with stress and anxiety.  
Hear from psychiatrist and minister, Dr. Brian Wright, a mental health 
advocate and speaker, on Sunday, October 29.  This is an open forum and a 
time to ask questions.  Youth, meet in the Joyhouse, from 4 to 5:20 PM.  Dr. 
Wright will speak to parents on November 12, from 4 to 5:20 PM.  RSVP to 
Robert at robert@fbroswell.org. 

Budget Listening Session: Join us on Sunday, November 5 at 12:15 PM in 
Garden Terrace 2 for a 2024 budget listening session. The budget will be 
formally presented at the church conference that evening at 6:45 PM. The 
budget will be voted on Sunday, November 12, at the end of the morning 
worship service.  

Church Conference: The next church conference is Sunday, November 5 at 
6:45 PM in the Sanctuary. The Church Council will meet immediately after the 
conference in the Chancel Choir rehearsal room.  If you are a committee chair, 
you are a member of the Council. 

Poinsettias:  Recognize someone special this holiday season. For a donation 
of $12 per plant, a poinsettia will be placed in the Sanctuary in honor of or in 
memory of someone special. Donations can be made online or in person on 
Sunday mornings. Please utilize flower donation envelopes, located in pew 
racks, for Sunday donations. Visit the Events page on our website to donate 
online. Order deadline is November 12.  

Operation Christmas Child: It’s time to start packing shoeboxes. Pack and 
return filled shoeboxes to church collection bins by November 12 or build a 
shoebox online. Boxes and shoebox labels are available at the Information 
Center. Visit the Events page on our website for complete details. 
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Come, Gather to Pray:  Church family, the Deacon Ministry invites you to 
gather in the Chapel for a time of prayer, on Sundays, from 3 to 5 PM. 

Center for Healthy Churches Update:  Join us tonight at 6:30 PM in the 
Sanctuary for a presentation from the Center for Healthy Churches.  
Facilitator Dr. Joel Snider will provide a comprehensive report from the 
listening sessions.  This is a time to listen, as well as to ask questions.  A 
recording of this presentation will be available for those unable to attend. 

Trivia Night: Youth and parents, join us for trivia night on Saturday, October 
14, from 5:30 to 9 PM in the Joyhouse.  Enjoy food, fellowship, and trivia 
provided by a professional trivia company.  Catered dinner and prizes 
awarded. Cost is $10 per family.  Visit our website Events page to sign up. 

Special Called Church Conference:  On Sunday, October 15 immediately 
following worship, the Pastor Search Committee nominees will be presented 
for congregational approval. Please join us for this important conference. 

Deacon Ordination Service:  Join us on October 15 at 7 PM in the Sanctuary 
for our deacon ordination service. A reception will follow in the gym. 

SALT Picnic Luncheon:  Everyone 55 & over is invited to a picnic luncheon on 
Tuesday, October 17 at noon.  Meet at Azalea Park, shelter #1.  Boxed lunches 
will be provided, and reservations are required.  Musical entertainer, Bill 
Gleeson will perform Sounds of Sinatra.  Visit the Events page on our website 
to sign up online or call Ira in the church office. 

Wednesday Night Adult Classes:  New adult classes begin on October 18.  
• Pastor’s Bible Study.  Ecclesiastes – Curmudgeon, Crank or Sage?   Led 

by Dr. Greg DeLoach, Chapel. 
• Grief Support Group.  Led by Dr. Doyle Hamilton, Counseling Center. 
• Equally Called: A Biblical Study of Women in Ministry.  Led by Rev. 

Jessica Asbell Oravec & Sylvia Eaves, room 350. 
• Ladies Bible Study.  My One Word.  Led by Ruth Johnson & Lynn Lynch, 

room 352. 

Fall Festival:  Fall Festival is Saturday, October 21, from 3 to 6 PM.  There will 
be fun for the entire family including inflatables, games, crafts, pumpkin 
decorating, sand art, and a cake walk.  We need volunteers for this event!  
Visit the Events page on our website to sign up to help.   
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